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The University of North Carolina at Charlotte

Department of Geography and Earth Sciences

9201 University City Boulevard

Charlotte, NC  28223-0001
Date 7/17/2006
Dear Dr. Rice: 

Thank you for resubmitting your paper “Dominant National Centers: A Comparative Analysis of the Headquarters Communities of New York and Toronto” for publication in the Industrial Geographer.  Ron and I are pleased with your revisions and would like to publish the paper in the next issue of the Industrial Geographer (Fall 2006)

We will typeset the paper and forward the proofs to you in early September. Thank you for your contribution to the Industrial Geographer. 
William Graves, Ph.D.

Co-Editor, The Industrial Geographer
Department of Geography and Earth Sciences

UNC Charlotte

Charlotte NC 28223-0001

bgraves@uncc.edu
